Lamont, Jennifer

From: ShawODoherty, Jilf |

Sent: 11 February 2013 14:00

To: Adair, Jonathan .

Subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Jonathan — Please order 500 of the above poster for the Belfast Trust

Thank you
Jill

il Shaw-0'poherty
Senior Manager - Standards £ cuidelines
4th Floor, Bostock House
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From: Barry, Brian
Sent: 08 February 2013 10:17

To: ShawODoherty, Jill :
Subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

Jill see below .Brian

From: Champion, June

Sent: 08 February 2013 09:58
To: Barry, Brian o
Subject: Re: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children B

Yes Brian lam in London today could to forward to Jill Shaw O'Doherty for me please and thanks. June
------------------ via Blackberry

»m: Barry, Brian
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 08:58 AM
To: Champion, June
Cc: Worthington, Cecil
Subject: FW: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

June should this be handled down your line. Brian

From: Lamont, Jennifer |

Sent: 07 February 2013 13:29

To: Anne Quinn; Barbara Joyce; Barry, Brian; Cecil Worthington; McCullough, Claire; Evelyn McKay; Ian Sutherland;
Jackie Fleming; John Doherty; Paul Morgan

Cc: Adair, Jonathan

Subject: Re-Issue of Wallchart Guidance on Treatment of Hyponatraemia in Children

DHSSPS 342-013-001




Colleagues, following the recent GAIN audits of compliance with guidance on treating hyponatrameia in children, it has
been agreed to make a minor amendment to the above wallchart. The chart will then be re-issued to Trusts for display
in all wards where children are or may be treated.

To that end, | would ask that you advise as soon as possible the number of wallcharts required for your trust in order to
meet the requirements for display and add any additional charts required in order that your Trust has enough spare
copies to allow for replacements over the next few years.

Please advise Jonathan Adair of the numbers required —_ by next Thursday 14™

February.
Regards,

Jennifer
Standards and Guidelines Quality Unit, DHSSPS
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